MEMO

TO: MS. I.L. LOVETT MAIL CODE: FTA-350
FROM: L.C.TIBOLDO MAIL CODE: BF
SUBJECT:  PRINCETON CONSTRUCTION DATE: 10/15/91
PY383383

With the suecessful completion of the Dakin House roofing system renovations, I felt it was
appropriate to commend Princeton Construction Group for a job well done. The time constraints
imposed at the start of the project were quite aggressive, however this did not deter Princeton from
completing the work on schedule. This was accomplished by good crew size and auentive
supervision and project management. Even with the imposition of several change order requests
on the part of Merck, the project proceeded on track. The entire labor staff of Princeton
Construction, as well as their subcontractors (Coffee Broihers, Inc. Roofing, QOak Sheet Metal
Company and Strumolo Construction) worked in a professional manner with attention to safety
and good construction practices.

I would therefore recommend that Princeton Construction Group be given consideration for future
projects for Merck & Co.
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